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Ash and Oak

Friday 15th March
Dear Parents/ Carers,

As part of Science week, the children have been able to take part in a range of scientific investigations. These
have included; observing how apples change over time once cut in half, observing what happens to daffodils
when put into coloured water, testing whether objects float or sink and finding out what happens to a
gingerbread man when left in water. The children thoroughly enjoyed becoming scientists and we were really
impressed with their investigation skills. We hoped you enjoyed the school science fair after school!

It was particularly wet this week at forest school however this did not stop the children having lots of fun. The
children enjoyed jumping in muddy puddles, building boats and sailing them in the puddles and planting
potatoes.
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Many of the children needed to change into their spare clothes after forest school this week. Please ensure
your child has spare clothes every week including spare socks. Please also ensure that bags are checked each
week to ensure wet and dirty clothes are removed from bags.



During handwriting lessons the children have focused on how to form the letters b,p and k. Please continue to
login to Letter join and encourage your child to practise these letters at home.

New books have been set on Oxford Owl. These will be available until next Friday.

If your child is in Oak class and had their Parents consultation cancelled, you should have received an invitation
to attend next Monday or Tuesday evening. If you have not received this information please contact the school
office.

Best wishes,
Mrs Undrell, Mrs Webber, Mrs Britton and the Reception Team



